
Let’s Get Ready For
Kindergarten! 

Fisher Branch Early Years School is now
accepting applications for Kindergarten

registration From March 3rd to March
28th 9am-12 pm!

If your child will be 5 before December 31,
2025 and you would like them to attend

Kindergarten at FBEYS please contact the
school 204- 372-6615 The secretary will set
up a time for you to come and complete the

registration package! 


